Special Meeting

Board of Education — Chico Unified School District

December 1, 2003

The Board of Education of the Chico Unified School District met in a Special Meeting at 1:00 p.m. at the District
Office Large Conference Room. The following were present:

BOARD MEMBERS:

Rick Anderson, President
Steve O'Bryan, Vice President
Rick Rees, Clerk

Scott Huber, Member

Anthony Watts, Member

ADMINISTRATION:

Dr. Scott Brown, Superintendent

Bob Latchaw, Executive Director - Human Resources

Kelly Mauch, Assistant Superintendent — Educational Services
Randy Meeker, Assistant Superintendent

Kim Hutchison, Executive Secretary

GUESTS

Joe Wills, Public Affairs - CSUC

David Little, Editor - Chico Enterprise-Record
Eleanor Cameron, Reporter - Chico Enterprise-Record
Tom Gascoyne, Editor - Chico News & Review

Devanie Angel, Reporter — Chico News & Review
Scott Howard, News Director - KNVN/KHSL

Matt Mahoney, Reporter — KPAY Radio

The purpose of today's meeting is for the CUSD Board of Education and representatives from local media

1. CALL TO ORDER
11 Mr. Anderson called the meeting to order at 12:02 p.m.
2. INFORMATION AND DISCUSSION
21
to have a dialogue regarding communications.
3. ADJOURNMENT
At 1:32 p.m. the meeting was adjourned.
kh
APPROVED:

Board of Education

Administration
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